
 

 

 

ADDENDUM NO. 2 

 

 

DATE:     November 16, 2018 

 

TO:     All Bidders 

 

FROM:    Penny Owens, Assistant Purchasing Agent 

 

SUBJECT: Addendum No. 2 – Chapman Highway/Henley Street & 

Blount Avenue Signal Upgrade Project 

 

PROJECT NO.:   18EH-SG-0005 

 

BIDS TO BE OPENED:  November 21, 2018, at 11:00:00 a.m. Eastern Time 

 

This addendum is being published to respond to questions asked by potential bidders regarding 

the above-referenced Invitation to Bid and to post the sign-in sheet from the pre-bid meeting.  

This addendum becomes a part of the Contract Document and modifies the original 

specifications as noted. 

 

Questions Received 

 

1. Q:  Which sidewalks are being removed or installed? Is this to cover sidewalk 

work beyond just the sidewalks that are damaged as a result of the signal work? 

 

A: The remove and install sidewalk pay items are to cover sidewalk work being 

damaged during the project. Sidewalk has already been installed on the two corners 

on the north side of the intersection. Panels that are damaged during signal 

construction will need to be removed and replaced. Sidewalk for the south side of the 

intersection will likely be completed before the signal infrastructure will be installed. 

 

2. Q: Are the pull boxes and conduit associated with the fiber optic cable (across 

Henley Street) part of the bidders’ scope of work? 

 

A: No, sheets C3 (Fiber Optic Interconnect Plan), C4 (Fiber Optic Interconnect Plan) 

and C5 (Fiber Optic Interconnect Plan) are not included in this bid package. The pull 

boxes and conduit have been installed. 

 

 

 

 

  

 

END OF ADDENDUM NO. 2 


